Yakama Nation Proposal for Funding Under CBFWA Scope of Work

March 3, 2005

Summary

The Yakama Nation is seeking $29,000 for costs to meet Objective Two-Fish and Wildlife Regional Issues, under our existing contract with CBFWA. 
The Yakama Nation has spent significant time and effort working with other fish and wildlife managers to develop fish and wildlife costs as part of BPA’s Power Function Review.  This regional process will determine the funding levels that will be incorporated into the BPA rate case and will determine the revenue available for FY 2007 through FY 2009. 
Objectives

This work specifically addresses Objective Two-Fish and Wildlife Regional Issues:

· Produce coordinated F & W Managers’ comments on regional issues

· Facilitate the collective involvement of the F & W Managers in regional issues

Tasks

1. Participate in the regional Power Function Review being conducted by BPA by   attending meetings, reviewing materials, providing summaries to CBFWA members.
2. Work with the CBFWA fish and wildlife costs workgroup to develop analysis of future fish and wildlife costs.

3. Work with the CBFWA membership to develop comments to the Power Function Review.

4. Work with BPA, the Council, BPA’s customers and other interested parties to refine the fish and wildlife costs and ensure that the BPA Power Function Review includes adequate funding for fish and wildlife.
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